
SEPTA MEETING 

 

Join us for a Virtual SEPTA Meeting on January 25th at 7:15PM for everything you want to know about 
IEP's - Prior to Covid; During Covid; and After Covid".  The meeting will be hosted by Ms. Saban and 
Ms.  Walsh and the meeting link will be posted soon. 

SEPTA IS ASKING PARENTS TO SUBMIT ANY QUESTIONS OR TOPICS THEY WOULD LIKE TO BE COVERED 
TO lynsepta2021@gmail.com by JANUARY 20TH. SEPTA WILL REVIEW AND SEND A FINAL QUESTION LIST 
TO THE PRESENTERS PRIOR TO THE MEETING. 
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